
 

This Bulletin goes out to PDCN members and others who wish to receive it regularly 
by email. Internet links are included throughout the bulletin for further reading. 
Please forward this bulletin to anyone you know would welcome it. 
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Below are some Upcoming Events that may interest 
you  

2013 NSW Community Care Forum - Living and Ageing Well 

Date - 20 Feb 2013 

Venue - Australian Technology Park, Sydney South NSW 

Aged & Community Services Association of NSW & ACT (ACS) invites your organisation to participate 
in the 2013 NSW Community Care Forum – living and ageing well on 20 February at Australian 
Technology Park. 

This is a new event which will hopefully attract approximately 200 delegates from across 
NSW’s community care sector so make sure you get in early and don’t miss the opportunity 
to be involved. 

The speaking program has been developed around the Conference theme – living and ageing 
well. 

Community care services are, and will always be, the foundation for supporting the growing 
ageing population in NSW. These services support over 200,000 people per year and the 
demand for services will continue to grow as consumers view in home and community based 
services as the service of choice to meet their needs, whilst acknowledging their 
independence and right to make decisions. This growth is taking place in a time of transition 
in home and community care that presents both opportunities and challenges for the sector. 

To register your attendance, please click here. 

2013 Activating Enablement Forum 

 Date - 21 Feb 2013 

Venue - Australian Technology Park, Sydney South NSW 

http://www.pdcnsw.org.au/index.php?option=com_acymailing&ctrl=url&urlid=70&mailid=19&subid=3�
http://www.pdcnsw.org.au/index.php?option=com_acymailing&ctrl=url&urlid=70&mailid=19&subid=3�
http://www.pdcnsw.org.au/index.php?option=com_acymailing&ctrl=url&urlid=71&mailid=19&subid=3�
http://www.pdcnsw.org.au/index.php?option=com_acymailing&ctrl=url&urlid=1&mailid=19&subid=3�


The 2013 Activating Enablement Forum has been designed to cater for representatives from 
community care organisations that have already been involved in awareness raising/ 
education sessions on the enabling philosophy and are looking to find out more on the 
practicalities of implementing the enabling approach. 

The Forum would be of benefit to executive managers/officers, board members, case 
managers/coordinators, direct care staff, from such organisations.  For more details, please 
click here.  

If you are interested in other PDCN publications online go to the links 
below. 

PDCN Publications 
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